

European Kendo Federation President Robert von Sandor Klippuddsvägen 13 S-181 62 LIDINGÖ, Sweden

72-12-15

To the members of the EKF

Dear kendo-friend,

Referring to my earlier inquiry about convenient time and place for general meeting with the member-countrys of the EKF, the compilation of the answers shows that Paris as meeting place desires by the majority.

Since the head-organisation of kendo of France -with the support of the International Kendo Federation- make plans for a international training- and promotions-camp in Paris in middle of February, it seems to me as convenient call the General Assembly on same time to same place.

In accordance with the Constitution of EKF, Art.18, I call the General Assembly to middle of February to Paris. (Note about exact date, time and meeting place will follow later) I am also looking forward to items for the agenda from the members and this shall be in my hand latest the 15th of January 1973.

I have also learn that some of the member Associations inside of EKF have no knowledge of the Chapter Eight of the Constitution.

This is surprising since the present leader of the renmeis concerned are the same persons who discussed and signed the constitutional documents both in Brighton and in Paris.

I will call attention to the fact that this Chapter about Promotions have been published in the periodical JUDO (GB) in 1969 (:) and distributed by me as photocopy from this publication as a part of the suggested Constitution in connection with the constitutional meeting in Brighton and as a part of the approved Constitution in connection with the 1:st General Assembly of EKF in Paris 1970.

In order to avoid future misunderstanding a copy of the whole Constitution is attached to this letter.

With best regards

EUROPEAN KENDO FEDERATION

Robert von Sandor

President

